
 
 

 

News release 

July 9, 2018 
 
Share your thoughts about planning for high school growth 
Committee forming to examine options; launching public comment opportunity 
 
At its regular meeting on July 3, the Everett Public Schools Board of Directors approved a 
motion that directed the superintendent to “bring a proposal to the August 28, 2018 board 
meeting for its approval defining a committee process, guiding principles, participants, and 
timeline to develop a plan to temporarily mitigate the effects of high school growth. The 
committee is to recommend revisions to high school enrollment boundaries beginning fall 2020 
to reduce enrollment at Jackson HS; and complementary and practical program changes, 
portable classrooms, and minor schedule changes.” 
 
As part of this process, the district is asking for public comments through an open-ended 
question online survey available on the High School Growth Mitigation Committee website. The 
comment period is open through Aug. 15, 2018. 
 
The district held three community conversations in May to answer public questions and gather 
comments regarding how to best mitigate the growth facing the district. Presentation materials 
and public comments from those events are available on the High School Growth Mitigation 
Committee website.  
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Communications, 425-385-4040 
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